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GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

elepnone-one No. 07 12-2982225 Telefax No, 2982224 website:- nfscnagpur.nic.in, email:- nfscnagpur-mha@nic.in 
NO. FCITRGI71-22/NFSC WORKSHOPI2024 

CORRIGENDUM 

MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS 

NATIONAL FIRE SERVICE COLLEGE 

Rajnagar, NAGPUR - 440 013 

SUBJECT: CHANGE OF DATES FOR THE WORKSHOP ON TRAIN THE 

In partial modification of the Notice dated 07" October 2024, it is hereby informed 
that the previously scheduled Workshop on the "Train the Trainer" Program on 
Electric Vehicle Fire Mitigation, organized by the National Fire Service College 
(NFSC), Nagpur, will be rescheduled due to administrative reasons. 

06th December 2024 (Friday) to 07th December 2024 (Saturday) 

Contact Information: 

Dated:-11/11/2024 

National Fire Service College 
Phone: [+917122599926] 
Email: [nfsctrg @gmail.com] 

3. We request all concerned organizers, invitees, and participants to kindly take note of 
this change and make necessary ajustments to their schedules accordingly. 

4. Additionally, in connection with this event, it is important to note that any official 
correspondence issued for the workshop will only be considered valid for the revised 
dates of 06th December 2024 to 07th December 2024. 

5. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

Eor any further inguiries or clarifications, please contact the NFSC office at the details below: 

(NB Shingane) 
Director 

TRAINER" PROGRAM ON ELECTRIC VEHICLE FIRE MITIGATION 
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